
TPS (Temporary Protected Status) re-registration for Honduras is 
currently open.  TPS for Haiti, El Salvador and Nicaragua has been 
terminated. TPS holders who are eligible for legal services benefits 
should meet with an immigration attorney at the 32BJ Legal Services 
Fund now to discuss your re-register or discuss your options. 

Call The Legal Services Fund Today! 

Call 800-551-3225  

Monday-Friday 8:30AM – 5:00PM 

The Legal Services Fund provides attorneys at no cost to you 

All Legal Matters are 100% Confidential 
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